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CHURCH OF CHRIST
123TH & BOWwIE ST.
WELLINGTON, TEXAS 79095

GRANDOL FOREHAND
MINISTER

February 3, 1966 PHONE 447-2206

Mr. John Allen Chalk, minister
Church of Christ
Cookeville, Tennessee

Dear Brother Chalk:

We are in the process of setting up our Gospel Meetings
for several years to come.

I have been asked to contact you and inquire if you would
be able to preach in a meeting here in Wellington some-
time within the next several years.

We appreciate your work on the Herald of Truth and hope

you will be able to plan a meeting with the congregation
here.

We will look forward to hearing from you with reference

to this matter at your convenience.

Sincerely in Him,

Dardef Forehar A

Grandol Forehand
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